
 
Year 5/6 Netball Match  
Thursday 12th  May 2022  

 

On Thursday 12th May, the year 5 and 6 netball football team played their last netball league match 

at home against Gosberton.  

The team played a superb match resulting in a phenomenal 9-0 win! 

Throughout the match the team showed fantastic teamwork, communication and quick passing of 

the ball. All the team worked for each other through defensive interceptions and constant 

encouragement from the players both on and off the court. The pressure to win the ball back quickly 

enabled the team to have many shooting opportunities which resulted in fantastic success as 

Matthew, Poppy and Ruby all scored. The team finished the league in second place and have 

represented themselves and the school in an excellent manner. Well done to all of the players who 

played in the league matches this year!   

 

 

 

 

 


